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05/11/2021 

MR Aaron Johnstone 
9 Fuller ST 
COLLAROY PLATEAU NSW 2097 

RE: DA2021/1805 - 4  Alexander Street COLLAROY NSW 2097 

Dear Assessing Officer, 

I want to add my feedback in support of the proposed re-development of 4 Alexander Street, 
Collaroy. (DA2021/1805) 

Having grown up in Collaroy and now owning my own home on the Plateau, I have been lucky 
enough to watch the community flourish and grow. This development brings a much needed 
modern and vibrant facelift to Alexander street which is sorely needed. 

Aside from the aesthetic & functional improvement it provides an attractive senior housing 
option which is few and far between in Collaroy. With many families (my parents included) 
looking to downsize from their family homes as their children mature, this offers a fantastic 
opportunity to capatilise on all that Collaroy has to offer. 

I fully support this development and the benefits it will bring our suburb. 

Warm Regards 
Aaron Johnstone 
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